Joleen Kaminski

Subject: Construction Industry Rehab Plan_Letter for Industry

Importance: High

CLR Members,

In times such as these, we are especially fortunate to have the amazing resources of the Construction Industry
Rehabilitation Plan (CIRP). The program which all of you support as CLR members, offers services to support you and
your employees. They not only serve those in our industry with substance use issues, but they have the expertise to
support those facing mental difficulties. With all that is happening these past couple of weeks and going forward with
businesses struggling, layoffs caused by the virus, and people’s environment’s disrupted by having to isolate at home,
Vicky Waldron and her team are available to help.

| encourage you to read Vicky’s letter (below), distribute the posters CIRP has provided to your employees, and post
them in your offices and on your job sites. If even one person can be helped at a time when they need it, the short time
it takes for all of us to distribute the information will be well worth it.

Keep well and please follow the Provincial Health Officer’s guidance. The construction industry needs to stay strong and
it will be our industry that leads the economy and our people back when we get past this pandemic. We need everyone
to be positive and remain vigilant.

Sincerely,

Ken McCormack | President & CEO
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CONFIDENTIALITY DISCLAIMER

The information contained in this transmission may contain privileged and confidential information. It is intended for
review only by the person(s) named above. Dissemination, distribution or duplication of this communication is strictly
prohibited by all recipients unless expressly authorized otherwise. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the
sender by reply email and destroy all copies of the original message. Thank you.



